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20	September	2019	
	
	
	
	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern	
	
Re:	BRAYDEN	JAMES	YASUO	HIRAKI	

	
Please	 accept	 this	 abbreviated	 letter	of	 recommendation	as	an	enthusiastic	
endorsement	of	Brayden	Hiraki.	Brayden	is	an	‘Iolani	student	athlete	who	at	
the	mid-point	 of	 his	high	 school	 career	 is	 learning	 to	 balance	 his	 academic	
work	with	his	athletic	commitments.	He	has	earned	a	cumulative	gpa	of	2.7	
and	is	enrolled	in	a	solid	college	preparatory	curriculum.	
	
I	 am	 happy	 to	 provide	 additional	 information	 directly	 to	 any	 coaches	who	
may	be	interested	in	learning	more	about	this	outstanding	young	man.	Please	
contact	me	directly	at	tfleming@iolani.org.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
	
Todd	Fleming	
Director	of	College	Counseling	
‘Iolani	School	
	
	
	


